
 
 

NOTICE 
The Baldwin County Revenue Commissioner has completed the work of 

reviewing and adjusting assessed valuations under applicable law and hereby 
gives notice that the assessed valuations of all property listed for taxation have 

been fixed as provided by law.  The 2023 Property Valuations will be 
available beginning April 18, 2023, online at www.baldwincountyal.gov. 

 
The Baldwin County Board of Equalization will sit from June through 
September 2023 at the Baldwin County Revenue Commission Office 

(1705 U.S. Highway 31 South, Bay Minette, AL) to consider any 
protests that may be filed by any taxpayer not satisfied with the 

valuation of their property.  Any taxpayer wishing to file a protest must 
do so in writing and submit it to the Board of Equalization no later than 
May 18, 2023.  Upon receipt the taxpayer will be contacted by phone 

or email by a County appraiser for their informal interview.  An 
appointment for the Board of Equalization hearing will be scheduled if 

a resolution is not reached in the initial discussions with the County 
appraiser. 

 
Protests can be filed online, and forms can be found at the Revenue 

Commission webpage at www.baldwincountyal.gov or at any Baldwin 
County Revenue Commission office: 

 
Baldwin County Revenue Commission 

1705 U. S. Highway 31 South, Bay Minette, AL 36507  
 

Baldwin County Central Annex  
22251 Palmer Street, Robertsdale, AL 36567  

 
Foley Satellite Courthouse 

201 East Section Avenue, Foley, AL 36535  
 

Fairhope Satellite Courthouse 
1100 Fairhope Avenue, Fairhope, AL 36532 

 
If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact the Baldwin 

County Revenue Commission office at (251) 937-0245. 
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